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From: Hall Janet

Sent: 23 March 2004 16:23

To: fmckinne v G

Subject: UTV programme - Sperrin Lakeland Trust
Importance: High

This message 1is bound by the disclaimer below.

Fergal

As discussed earlier this afternoon, I would wish to confirm that the Sperrin Lakeland
Trust will not be participating in the forthcoming UTV programme.

I would refer you to the statements 1ssued by the Trust in the days following the
Coroners Inquest - at this stage, the Trust does not have anything further to add.

Rest wishes.,

~Tanet Hall
. mmunications/public affairs manager
Sperrin Lakeland Trust

+ Trust Headqguarters

- 'yrone and Fermanagh Hospital
Omagh, Co Tyrone
Tel:
Fax:

Pager:
Email: <malilto:jhall@é@slt.n-i.nhs.uk> jhall@slt.n-i.nhs.uk

<http://www.sperrin-lakeland.org/> www.sperrin-lakeland.org

DISCLAIMER - The information contained within this email is confidential. It may also
be legally privileged. It is intended only for the stated addressee(s) and access to
1t by any other person is unauthorised. If you are not an addressee, you must not
disclose, copy or circulate or in any other way use or rely on the information
contained in this email. Such unauthorised use may be unlawful. If yvou have received
this email in error, please inform us immediately by telephone on 028 8283 3333 or e-
mail us at ithelpdesk@slt.n-i.nhs.uk and delete it and all copies from your system.
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